
Dear Headteacher 

Owing to the current pandemic, Lawrence Sheriff School has not been able to hold its normal Open 

Evening, but we have prepared a Virtual Open Evening which is now available on the school website 

under Latest News at http://www.lawrencesheriffschool.net/latest-news/503-virtual-open-evening-
for-year-7-entry. 

I should be grateful if you would bring this information to the attention of your Year 6 

parents/carers, along with a reminder that our admissions policy does give priority to pupils who are 

Looked After, Previously Looked After, Pupil Premium or Service Premium Children, including 

accepting a lower qualifying score for entry.  Full details of the oversubscription criteria, how any 

priority places are allocated and the school’s catchment areas are detailed in the Admissions Policy 

which is available at http://lawrencesheriffschool.net/parents-and-students/key-information/school-

policies. 

With all good wishes. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

PETER KENT 

Headteacher 
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